
 

Turn into the school using the Jones Sausage Rd 

entrance. The one lane splits into two ONLY at 

the marked location. Fill up both lanes to avoid 

overflow onto Jones Sausage Rd. At the entrance 

of the carpool circle, the two lanes will alternate 

to one lane of traffic. Please pull as far as you can 

in the loop to drop-off or pick-up your student. 

Continue back out of the driveway in the right 

lane – one lane going out. For your safety and 

the safety of others, turn right onto Jones 

Sausage Rd. The left turn is dangerous and 

cars in the left turn lane prevent our buses 

from turning into the drive – further backing 

up traffic. PLEASE BE SAFE AND THINK 

OF OTHERS!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 
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